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14th June 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Although it has been an out of the ordinary final year for our Year 6 cohort, we are striving to ensure 
they still get the chance to celebrate and record their memories of the time they have spent at Perry 
Hall, and so we are offering the following for our Year 6 leavers: 
 

 Professionally printed autograph books 

These will be handed out to children in their last week for them to record memories and 

messages from their friends and staff about their time at Perry Hall.  

Perry Hall will fund the cost of these as a leaving gift for your child.  

  
 

 ‘Leavers hoodies’  

Leavers hoodies can be ordered by parents/carers for children if you 

wish to do so. They will cost £20.95 per hoodie and we need orders 

and payment by Wednesday 23rd June in order to get these printed 

ahead of children leaving.  
 

Hoodies will be printed with the name of each child in Year 6 inside 

the number 21 on the back and with the Perry Hall logo as a badge 

on the front of the hoodie. You will be able to specify your child’s 

size and colour when ordering.  
 

Your child has a choice of the following colours: pale pink, bright pink, red, baby blue, bright 

blue, navy blue, light grey, dark grey, purple, white, turquoise, maroon or dark green.  
 

Your child’s hoodie is available in the following sizes: 29” chest= 7-8 year old, 32” chest= 9-11 

year old, 34” chest= XS, 36” chest= S, 39” chest= M, 42 “ chest= L.  
 

Please send in the following information to the Year 6 email address and make payment via 

Parent Pay if you would like to order a leavers hoodie for your child, by Wednesday 23rd June: 

 

I would like to order my child a leavers hoodie and confirm that I have paid £20.95 via 

ParentPay.  

Colour required: 

Size required:  

 

All children’s first and second names will be used in the design of the hoodie. If you do not wish 

to have your child’s name included, then please email the Year 6 email address with this 

request by Wednesday 23rd June. If we do not receive an email from you advising us otherwise, 

all children’s names will be included on the hoodies.  

PERRY HALL 
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 An outdoor (weather permitting) fete after school for children to enjoy on 19th July, 4.30-6pm. 

This will be held on the field (or inside in the main halls due to poor weather) with food, drink 

and entertainment as a chance for children to celebrate the end of their time with us. Although 

the school and PTA will be partially funding this event, we are asking parents to contribute £5 

per child for this event. More information, permission requests and payment deadlines will 

follow shortly.  

 

 

 A virtual (pre-recorded) leaver’s celebration on 19th July at 1.15pm (in replace of our usual 

leaver’s performance due to parents not being allowed in school at the moment). 

This can be viewed via your child’s Teams account on 19th July at 1.15pm.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing support, especially with the time constraints we have to order the 
hoodies if you choose to buy one. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Acting Head of School.  
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